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I strongly oppose the Tillbridge Solar Project due to its significant and far-reaching negative impacts on our local area. The
industrial scale of this development would irreversibly alter the character of our rural countryside, removing vast areas of
productive agricultural land vital for local food production. Tenant farmers stand to lose not only their livelihoods but also
their homes, with limited recourse to challenge these changes.
The environmental implications are equally concerning, as the project threatens local wildlife habitats, reduces biodiversity,
and introduces fire safety risks through large-scale battery storage. The visual and cultural landscape of the area would be
permanently damaged, undermining the aesthetic and historical value of our community.
I am also deeply worried about the additional traffic that will be brought to the area during the construction phase,
including heavy machinery and workers, which will place further strain on local infrastructure and disrupt residents’ daily
lives.
Finally, the project poses economic risks to the local farming community and raises questions about the sustainability of
sacrificing farmland for energy production. I urge decision-makers to consider these long-term consequences and protect
our countryside from this detrimental proposal.


